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LETTER DATED 14 JUNE 1999 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL
ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 11 June 1999
(S/1999/675) concerning your intention to appoint Mr. Sergio Vieira de Mello,
Under-Secretary-General for Humanitarian Affairs and Emergency Relief
Coordinator, as your Special Representative on an interim basis to control the
implementation of the international civil presence to be established in Kosovo,
Federal Republic of Yugoslavia, has been brought to the attention of the members
of the Security Council. They take note of the intention contained in your
letter.

(Signed ) Baboucarr-Blaise Ismaila JAGNE
President of the Security Council
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